

San Marcos Consolidated Independent School District

631 Mill Street | San Marcos, Texas 78666 | OFFICE 512.393.6700 | FAX 512.393.6787

October 3, 2024

City of San Marcos Attn: Craig Garrison Planning & Development Services 630 East Hopkins San Marcos, TX 78666

Dear Mr. Garrisson:

As Superintendent of San Marcos Consolidated Independent School District, I hereby notify the City of San Marcos that the District agrees to the proposed operations and does not oppose the granting of a variance from the distance requirements associated with Jorge's Mexican Restaurant's Conditional Use Permit for on-premises consumption of alcoholic beverages at 2550 Hunter Road, Suite 1106, San Marcos, TX.

Additionally, the District respectfully request that the following language, or substantially identical language, be printed on El Jefe Mexican Restaurant's menus:

"Due to the close proximity of a school campus, please be alert for students and drive carefully. This restaurant will accommodate, as necessary, any individual that needs transportation after consuming alcoholic beverages."

Sincerely,

Michael Cardona

Superintendent of Schools